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Grace and peace to you my dear brethren from our Lord Yeshua and warm 
greetings from Israel! 
 
Here we are, once again, to share with you all what God is doing here in the Land of Israel. 
First, we thank and praise our good God for having kept us safe and sound so far, during 
these difficult “corona times”. Thus, we could still be part of his plan of redemption; calling 
people to repentance and announcing the reconciliation with God through Yeshua Ha 
Mashiach. 
We also thank our Heavenly Father, for commanding his angels to guard us in all our ways as 
we carry on this service. 
As you might know, we have faced a general and tough three weeks lockdown in the last 
October. However, the Lord has granted us to keep serving the needy in the streets of Tel 
Aviv. 
We are not yet allowed to open the premises of the soup kitchen, so, we have continued 
distributing food in the streets, but foremost, preaching the Gospel to whom God will lead. 
Most of the people that we encounter in the soup kitchen area have drug addiction issues, but 
by the grace of God, some of them accepted, last month, to enter a rehab program in which 
they will also be instructed about the truth of God. 
 
After several months without any brother or sister being able to come to Israel from abroad, 
due to the corona pandemic, God opened the doors for Inés, a volunteer from Italy, who is 
now helping us again. 
We thank God for this miracle! 
 
Our major task is, as you know, to preach the Gospel in Israel also through street evangelism, 
but the corona issue had also limited this activity. We are overjoyed to tell you that on the 
14th of November we got back again to Rothschild street, Tel Aviv, to share the good news of 
Yeshua! 
People were much opened: they got leaflets, they stopped, they talked to us, they listened, 
and some of them have us pray for them! 
My words are spirit and truth Yeshua says, and this is what people actually need in such a 
difficult time like this. 
We still cannot have services in our congregation but we still enjoy fellowship with the 
brethren at our homes. 
 
Please, keep us in prayer so that, in this time of “social distance”:  
The love will not grow cold, we would remain one as a body (just like Yeshua himself prayed), 
we would hold fast to our confession and commitment for the work of God, we would 
separate ourselves from the world causing no hindrance to God’s work of sanctification in our 
lives, we would watch and pray for the Lord is getting near. 
Please pray for the salvation of all the people that weekly listen to the message of the 
gospel. 
 
“For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God prepared 
beforehand that we should walk in them” Ephesians 2:10 
 
You will enjoy with images what we have told you in this newsletter, by watching the video we 
have also sent.  
God bless us and keep us!  
Shlomi Nahum. 


